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To: City Council
Peter Brixius City Manager
From: Trevor Campbell, R & B Director
Date: May 26, 2020
Re: Award of Bid for 2020 Asphalt Work/Parks Trail

On Wednesday, May 20, 2020 we opened bids for the 2020
Asphalt Work. We received (2) bids. Please see the attached
Bid tabulation sheet. The low bid was from United Companies
in the amount of $244,095.00. The 2020 Asphalt Overlay Bid
plus the Bid for Parks Trail both came in under Budget.

We would like to recommend that we award the 2020 Asphalt
Overlay Bid/Parks Trail to United Companies in the amount of
$244,095.00.

If you have any question you can contact me @ 970-824-4463.
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